
From: Jace Raab <jace@northeastsitesolutions.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 8:42 AM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: TMo-NSS <tmo-nss@northeastsitesolutions.com>; Victoria Masse 
<victoria@northeastsitesolutions.com> 
Subject: T-Mobile Notice of Construction Commencement-Multiple Sites 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
Please be aware that T-Mobile is providing notice that construction will begin on the following sites in 
the next two weeks. 
 
EM-T-MOBILE-035-240408: CT11290C - 0 Mechanic Street, Darien 
EM-T-MOBILE-129-240610: CTHA027B - 248 Hall Hill Road, Somers 
EM-T-MOBILE-069-240118: CTNL140B - 280 Ross Road, Killingly 
 
If you have any questions please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Jace Raab 

Site Acquisition Specialist 

Mobile:  860-751-2516 

Fax:  413-521-0558 

Office:  5 Melrose Drive Farmington, CT 06032 

Email:  Jace@northeastsitesolutions.com 
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